
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Thank you for your responses to the parents and carers focus group survey, it has been 

hugely useful in helping us plan for these. The most popular slot for sessions was the 

end of the day before 5pm and we had a largely 50% preference split for virtual and 

face-to-face sessions.   

 

We have selected two dates on the above basis so that we can accommodate both 

methods of meeting as below. It is not possible to combine the two as we wouldn’t be 

able to facilitate groups both in person and on screen as we need the relevant staff to 

be with each group.   

 

Tuesday 18 June, 4-5pm – In person  

Tuesday 9 July, 4-5pm – Teams meeting  

 

The topic for this meeting will be progress, as this was the one most parents selected. 

We will look at the other topics in future meetings.  

 

The purpose of this event is to ensure a discussion opportunity for our parents and 

carers with staff so that we can all look at future ways to support our young people 

even further. We will not be able to discuss individual students in this forum. There will 

be a presentation on the topic to promote discussions once we break off into groups of 

parents within phases supported by our directors of learning and deputy heads.  

 

Please respond by email by 4pm on 17 May to parents@moorhouseschool.co.uk stating 

which session you will be attending.  

 

Kind regards, 

 
Naomi Bradley  

Deputy Head Teacher and DDSL 
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